

St. Stephen's Cathedral Church of God in Christ Ministries

Bishop George D. McKinney, Ph.D., D.D. George A. McKinney, Executive Pastor

September 18, 2015

The Honorable Bishop Charles E. Blake, Jr. West Angeles Church of God In Christ 3045 Crenshaw Blvd. Los Angeles, California 90016

RECEIVED SET 27 2015

Dear Bishop Blake:

Greetings in the matchless and powerful name of Jesus the Christ.

Please accept this note as an expression of Sis. Barbara's and my deep love and respect for you. We are appalled and righteously indignant because of the attack upon your person, leadership, and your ministry.

Please know that you are loved and held in high esteem by millions around the world. Your reputation as a spiritual leader, philanthropist and humanitarian is well established. I am proud to be a member of your Team.

I pray that you will stand fast and not be distracted from the work and witness for the Lord. Our payers and best wishes are offered daily for you and your family.

Sincerely, George D. McKinney

George and Barbara McKinney

"Upon this Rock I will build my Church."